
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

DATE : 15/12/2021  

REMINDER 

 

Dear Parents & Students of Class I to IX & XI  

The Parent-Teacher Meeting (P.T.M.) for the students of Class I to IX & XI will 

be held on 16th December 2021 (Thursday) and the timing will be 08.00 am to 

11.00 am.  

Students of Class I to IX & XI will come in school uniform along with their 

parents for this P.T.M. & Class teachers will be available in their respective 

classes. Please follow covid protocols.  

NOTE: 

There will be No offline Classes on 16/12/2021 for the students of Class X 

and KG section (Nursery, LKG & HKG) due to PTM. 

 

Principal 

 


